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Eduardo San

From: Civil Rights & Business Resource Center <cdot@dbesystem.com>

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 3:59 PM

To: eduardo@sanengineeringllc.com

Subject: CDOT: Certification Status

Mr. Eduardo San 

San Engineering, LLC DBA San Engineering 

1150 W. Littleton Blvd. 

Suite 200 

Littleton, CO 80120 

 

Re: Updated Emerging Small Business (ESB) Certification  

 

Dear Mr. San, 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation Civil Rights & Business Resource Center is pleased to inform you that the 

ESB certification for San Engineering, LLC DBA San Engineering has been updated. San Engineering, LLC DBA San 

Engineering will remain listed on the Colorado ESB Directory at http://www.coloradoesb.org/. Your firm has been 

certified as a Level 2 ESB. 

 

Annual Update  

 

Your firm's ESB Certification must be updated annually by submitting a No Change Affidavit and the most recent tax 

returns for the business and its owners on or before its anniversary date. The anniversary date of your firm's 

certification is August 31, 2020. Forty five (45) days prior to the anniversary date, you will receive a courtesy notice 

reminding you to submit your annual update documents through CDOT’s online certification management system at 

http://cdot.dbesystem.com. However, CDOT is not responsible for undelivered notices. Failure to complete and submit 

your firm’s annual update by its anniversary date may result in decertification and removal from the ESB Directory.  

 

Changes to Your Business 

 

You must notify the Civil Rights & Business Resource Center of any changes to your firm’s legal structure, ownership, 

management, control, and/or work performed within thirty (30) days of the change.  Please include any available 

supporting documentation in your notice. 

 

 

If you have questions or require assistance, please contact our office at (303) 757-9234 or dot_civilrights@state.co.us.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alex Corona 

Certification Analyst 

Colorado Department of Transportation 

Civil Rights & Business Resource Center  

  

CDOT Division of Project Support 
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2829 West Howard Place  

Denver, CO 80204 

303-757-9234 Office 

303-952-7091 Fax 

cdot@dbesystem.com 

https://cdot.dbesystem.com 
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